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Raw milk is delicious and nutritious. Small businesses/farmers have been and 

continue to be the life blood of our local economy. Climate change makes local food 

production increasingly important and sustainable. Making farm to table foods safe, 

affordable, and available is more important than ever. Please allow consumers to 

make choices they feel are best for them with safely labeled and produced foods. 

 

Ive have been drinking raw milk daily for a year and have had no issues with food 

safety. I get a consistent and delicious product with better nutrition than conventional 

dairy. It can and should be done for more people in our community.  


